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To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-05-09

First Name: Gary

Last Name: Lynn

Title: Founder & C.E.O.

Organization: The Gary J. Lynn Foundation
wciress [

City: Houston

State: TX

Zipcode

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

| strongly support Senate Bill 50 because it allows people with disabilities and entities of employment to work together
and come with realistic goals and expectations for work. This bill would make it easier for those on a Medicaid wavier
program such as myself to seek job opportunities by having a more individualized and targeted employment plan.
Texans with disabilities on wavier programs deserve the right to seek work and carry out their desired job duties and
employment for disabled Americans is a problem all across the country and it is my belief that this bill would show other
states that if Texas could have an intergraded and competitive work plan for all of their wavier programs, they could
have one too. Thank you.





